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Chip-seal project planned in Pawnee County

(KLZA)-- A chip seal project is scheduled to begin Tuesday, August 4 on
Nebraska Highway 4, in Pawnee County.

According to the Nebraska Department of Transportation an application of an
asphalt binder will be put on the roadway surface followed by an aggregate.

State maintenance forces will be performing a chip seal from Reference Post 183
to Reference Post 191.

The work is anticipated to take 5 days. One-lane traffic will be maintained with a
pilot car and flaggers.

Many Signals Communications



